
 

LEGAL NOTICE FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL LNDP-1 
Legal Notice for Parking Lot RFP Number 252019 publish date March 31 2019 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 

RFP NO:__252019___________________ 

 

The Board of Education, Floyd Municipal School District, is requesting competitive 

sealed qualifications-based proposals for Design Professional services for the 

construction of the Parking Lot Replacement.  

    

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) may be reviewed at http://www.floydbroncos.com 

   

A Pre-Proposal Conference will be held on Monday, April 8, 2019 at 1:00pm at the 

Floyd Municipal School District 

Main Office 

1564 NM 267  

Floyd, NM 88118 

 

Proposals will be received no later than Thursday, April 18, 2019 at 2:00pm.  Sealed 

proposals must be delivered to: 

  

 Floyd Municipal School District 

 1564 NM 267 

 Floyd, NM 88118 

 Phone No:  (575) 478-2211 
 

The FMSD Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all proposals and/or 

cancel this RFQ in its entirety.   

 

 

PUBLISH DATE:  __March 31, 2019__________________ 

 

 

 

http://www.floydbroncos.com/

